
 

Diabetic Sock 
Drive 

 
 

Hello fellow cheerful givers!   

From September 8 through September 29, the Outreach Committee is sponsoring a diabetic 
sock drive for the Church of the Common Ground, which is a worshipping community of the 
Episcopal Diocese of Atlanta.  

This year, the Church of the Common Ground is asking for donations of: 

• diabetic socks only (no regular socks) OR… 
• $ cash donations $ and we will buy socks for you 

We’ve made it REALLY easy for you: 

1. Click à St. Bede’s Amazon Wish List. 
2. You can either buy from Amazon or print the list and take it to your favorite online or local 

retailer. 
3. If you are ordering online, have the socks delivered to your home. 
4. Bring the socks to church, and put them in the collection bin!  Done! 

Important things to remember: 

1. Collection bins will be available in the church Commons from September 8 – 29. 
2. Please do not have socks mailed to the church.  Delivieries often miss our oOice hours. 
3. No regular socks, please. 

The Church of the Common Ground provides support for the pastoral needs of people who live on 
the margins of our city, including many of Atlanta’s homeless population. These donations will help 
support the needs of the Common Soles foot clinic.  

Diabetic socks have several features which are helpful for people with diabetes as well as people 
with severe foot problems, both of which are often found in the population which the Church of the 
Common Ground serves.  You can find out more about diabetic sock design here. 

See John Branan (jcbranan@aol.com) or Alexis Carter (alexis.mind.med@outlook.com) for details. 

 

Thank you 

 
 

https://www.churchofthecommonground.org/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/35QKD01MGM6EQ?ref_=list_d_wl_lfu_nav_4
https://www.churchofthecommonground.org/common-soles
https://www.thediabetescouncil.com/everything-you-need-to-know-about-diabetic-socks/
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